
Media Counsel Hawai’i filed a petition to deny against KFVE’s application for renewal of 

license (File No. BRCDT-20141001CEM) on January 2, 2015.  Media Council Hawai’i’s 

address for service is : 

 

C/o Angela Campbell, Eric G. Null, and Andrew Jay Schwartzman, Institute for Public 

Representation, 600 New Jersey Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20001 


